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Voices of the Veterans
On May 22nd, NWR Patriots enjoyed the annual Voices of the

Veterans program. Each year, this event serves tribute to

military veterans, providing a platform for students and the

community to honor and learn from those who have served in

the armed forces. Each year, veterans from all branches of the

military are invited to share their personal stories and

experiences with students. This interaction offers students a

unique opportunity to gain firsthand insights into military

service and the sacrifices made by service members. The event

includes presentations, discussions, and performances that

foster a deeper understanding and appreciation of veterans'

contributions.
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Thurs, May 29 Art Show 6:00 pm - 8:00 pm

Tues, June 3 Athletic Awards 6:00 pm

Wed, June 4 Senior Awards 6:00 pm

Thurs, June 5 MS Awards 8:00 am

Thurs, June 5 Underclass Awards 9:30 am

Fri, June 6 8  grade dinner dance 6:00 pmth

school days 
until summer
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Middle School students competed in the Junior Solar
Sprints Finals in Pompton Lakes, NJ. We didn’t place in

the top 3, but the boys’ team made it into the
semi-finals in the speed competition. Congratulations

to everyone!





a trip to‌ The Spanish Honor Society and Honors Spanish 4 went
on a field trip with Food Tours of New York to experience

foods from all over the world, including a deliciously
spicy Japanese-Mexican soft taco, Belgian chocolates,
Italian pizza, and good old American hot dogs. They

listened to an expert tour guide detail the history of the
Meatpacking District, the Chelsea Market, and the

elevated flora along a portion of High Line Park. It was a
perfectly not too rainy day for this trip! A good time and

good food were had by all!




